
P    T    A        N    E   W   S 

PTA Makes Our Thunderhawks Sweeter!  
 

  
 

	
  

  

Book Fair      
The Book Fair coming up during SEP's - February 4th-7th . 

 Check the blog (sagehills.blogspot.com) for sign-ups to help 
volunteer in the book fair.   

 

Battle of the Books!!! 
The week of March 11th - 14th are 
the battle rounds for Battle of the 
Books reading program!!!  Mrs. Allen 
will be asking for volunteers to help 
keep score/time and read questions. 
 Go to the BLOG 
(sagehills.blogspot.com) for more 
info on how to sign-up 

 
Contact the PTA  Email:	
  sagehillspta@gmail.com	
  	
  Blog:	
  sagehills.blogspot.com	
  	
  Facebook:	
  Sage	
  Hills	
  

Elementary	
  PTA	
  

	
  

     

Family 
Dance 

When: Friday, Feb 21 
From 6pm-7:30pm 

Where: In the School 
gym 

Cost: FREE!!!! 
 

Come with the whole 
family dressed in your 

favorite 80’s outfit ready 
to get your groove on. 

 
Prizes will be drawn 

throughout the night- first 
drawing is at 6:05 so be 

sure to get there early!!!  
 

We are in need of volunteers 
to help with 

Decorations, set-up/take-
down, and extra planning. 
If you’d be interested in 
helping with the family 
dance, please contact: 

Joni Luke 801-404-6124 
 

  

 
Mark Your Calendars! 

Our next PTA meeting is Monday, February 10th at 9:30 
a.m. in the school library. Everyone is invited so please come 
and share your ideas on how to make our school sweeter!!! 

     

 

 
 

Parent Involvement 
Meeting 

We are having a meeting for 
ALL PARENTS 

On Thursday, March 6th from  7-
8pm 

This meeting is for parents 
of ALL students at Sage 

Hills PTA 

Thank you 

To all who participated in 

the PTA fundraiser!!! 

 

 


